
 
 

Benjamin Netanyahu 
Office of the Prime Minister 
Jerusalem, Israel 
 
July 21, 2018 
 
Dear Mr. Prime Minister: 
 
We represent more than 20 LGBTQ-Jewish communities from across the world 
and writing to express our strong support for the Israeli LGBTQ community's 
struggle and fight for equality.    
 
The right to become a parent is a universal basic human right that should not be 
deprived to anyone, especially due to their sexual or gender identity. It is not just a 
liberal concept, but also a Jewish mandate to "be fruitful and multiply". Israel's 
latest legislation, which discriminates against Lesbians, Gays, Bisexuals, 
Transgenders, and Queers by denying their right to parenthood, comes after 
several years where same-sex couples in Israel are facing inequality in parenthood 
rights and legal recognition.  
 
We stand in solidarity with the LGBTQ community in Israel and express our 
concerns over the recent trends happening to individuals and their equal rights. 
We call on you to amend this discrimination and to truly promote equality for the 
LGBTQ community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


